
Nicollet Avenue reconstruction
County Road 52 in Richfield

Project overview
Hennepin County plans to reconstruct Nicollet Avenue between 66th and 
77th streets in Richfield. This project will improve safety and mobility for
people walking, biking, rolling, driving and taking transit along the corridor.
Community engagement is underway now and construction is anticipated 
to begin in 2026.

Provide safer facilities and crossing opportunities for people 
walking, rolling and biking.

Create safe, secure and comfortable places for everyone to 
travel, regardless of their age or ability.

Provide quality experiences for all types of travel - driving, 
walking, rolling, biking and using transit.

Improve bus travel by creating comfortable stops and 
reliable travel experiences.
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Project area

Help shape the future of Nicollet Avenue

Scan the QR code to share your feedback, use  
an interactive map and complete a survey.

Learn more
For more information, including upcoming events, visit the project 
website at hennepin.us/nicollet-richfield

Matt Huggins, Project Manager | 612-596-0326 | matt.huggins@hennepin.us 

Project contact

If you need this material in a different language or format, contact the project manager or 
visit the project website. Spanish language resources: Si desea este material en otro idioma 
o formato, póngase en contacto con el gerente del proyecto o visite el sitio web del proyecto.


